
Testimony in support of HB 2136 

Acknowledging the need for technical expertise of our future workforce as a necessity, the ND Soybean 

Growers thank you for your favorable consideration of 2136 and the many other efforts of this 

committee to help provide a solid education for our students of all ages. 


